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Public Information 
     from 

Norfolk County Council 
 
 
Ref: PMB681/OB/TC 
 

                For immediate release  
20 December 2023 

 
Davidson Road, Thorpe St Andrew –  

Pavement reconstruction / resurfacing.  
 
Further to my previous correspondence (dated 24 November 2023) 
 
Work will begin on or shortly after Monday 8 January 2024 to reconstruct the pavement 
on Davidson Road whereby the damaged surface will be removed and replaced with a 
new surface. The works are expected to take approximately 12 weeks to complete, 
subject to suitable weather conditions (expected duration has been revised up from 8 
weeks stated in previous correspondence to allow for possible disruption due to poor 
weather and a slightly different scope to the works, resulting in more need for hand 
digging than was originally proposed).  
 
The works will be carried out in phases to help minimise disruption. To ensure that the 
works are carried out safely, it will be necessary for Davidson Road to be closed for the 
entire duration to through traffic. In addition to this there will be closures at the junctions of 
Davidson Road/Birkbeck Way and Davidson Road/Thomas Vere Road to prevent through 
traffic onto Davidson Road throughout the duration of the works. 
 
While the work is underway vehicular access to properties will be maintained via Thomas 
Vere Road. There may be some temporary restrictions to vehicular access to individual 
properties as work takes place in front of driveways. 
 
The site compound will be located at the junction of Davidson Road/Birkbeck Way to 
facilitate the works.  
 
The County Council thanks people for their patience while this pavement surface 
improvement work is carried out. 
 
The work which will cost approximately £91,300 will be carried out by Norfolk County 
Council’s Community and Environmental Services Department and their contractors. 
 
For further information 
 

Norfolk County Council, email highways@norfolk.gov.uk 

mailto:highways@norfolk.gov.uk
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Up-to-date information about roadworks in Norfolk is available on the County Council 
website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks 
 
 

 

If you need this report in large print, audio, Braille, alternative 
format or in a different language please contact 0344 800 
8020 or textphone 0344 800 8011 and we will do our best to 
help. 
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